MITCHELL
COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

This notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled meeting of
the Mitchell County Board of Commissioners scheduled for Tuesday, June
17, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.
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Deidre McKinney, Clerk to the B(}.{rd /

DATE: May 9, 2025




